
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/011/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 11 April 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
Please note that as a part of our understanding of each child individually and their interests and 
hobbies, the class teacher will dedicate a week to each child as a part of the 'Know Your Child' 
program. As per the program, it is important for parents to involve themselves in all the activities the 
child will be a part of during their designated week. Additionally, the class teacher will invite parents to 
speak to the class on Friday and share their impressions of their child. The children will also prepare a 
chart containing their likes and dislikes, pictures of themselves and their family, as well as any other 
notes they would like to share with the class. This will help build a personal bond between the teacher, 
child, parents, and peers. 
 
For the 'Star of the Week,' the teacher will give a collateral to the student on Friday, which must be 
filled with all the details and returned on Monday. From Monday to Friday, the collateral will be 
displayed on the soft board outside the classroom. Parents will be invited on Friday, and after their 
interaction, the collateral will be sent home with them as a lasting memory. 
 
We look forward to your support and cooperation. 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


